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Community Navigator’s Role in the Individual 

Service Plan and Person Centered Planning 
 

The North Carolina Division of Medical Assistance, the Division of 

Mental Health, Developmental Disabilities, and Substance Abuse 

Services, and the LME/MCOs will offer a afternoon Webinar on the 

Community Navigator’s role in Person Centered Planning. This 

presentation will  provide an overview of the person centered process 

and piloted ISP Templates. This training specifically targets Provider 

Agencies and Community Navigators.  

 

June 28, 2018 

3:00-4:30 pm 
https://attendee.gototraining.com/r/1312879947308239617   

Please RSVP by following the above link. 
 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact:  

LaCosta Parker — Lacosta.Parker@dhhs.nc.gov 

 or (919) 855-4383 

https://attendee.gototraining.com/r/1312879947308239617

